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To be a new member of any organisation is 
always a difficult role to undertake as it is 
accompanied with mixed feelings of curiosity 
and insecurity.  

ISPSO is an organisation with a long 
history and tradition and with a huge diversity 
in its members’ experience, views and passions. 
This fact makes of it an enormous source of 
opportunities but sometimes also a difficult  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
place to share with the others. All of us have 
our personal stories of excitements and 
disappointments when fitting the place to our 
expectations or ourselves to the rules of the 
place.  

We created the New members’ space in 
order that new members can meet and learn 
more about each other, would share their 
experiences of being a new member, will get 
familiar with the history of ISPSO and its 
resources for professional growth and 
participation, and could offer their own ideas 
and initiatives to the organisation.  

We believe that together we could 
create good opportunities for support, sharing 
and satisfaction in our organization.  

 


